
From: Nathan Veilleux <njveilleux@gmail.com> 
Date: July 29, 2024 at 9:45:52 PM EDT 
To: Jeff Foote <JFoote@concordnh.gov> 
Subject: Broken Ground Dr. 

  

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 
Hi Jeff,   
  
My name is Nate Veilleux, I’m 33 years old and a new resident of Concord as of August of 2023. I live on 
Broken Ground Dr, and since moving here, have discovered that it is a highly traveled “cut through” road 
between Portsmouth St. and East Side Dr. The majority of the vehicles traveling on the road are not 
adhering to the 25mph speed limit signs and the road is far more dangerous than I had anticipated 
before moving. I live towards the Portsmouth St end of Broken Ground Dr and find that even trying to 
back out of my driveway is dangerous due to the vehicles turning down the road and accelerating 
without paying attention to the speed limit. I didn’t realize before moving here that this road was so 
heavily traveled, which would not be such an issue if it weren’t for the rate at which the vehicles are 
traveling. I have since found that GPS takes you down this road as the “quickest route” option to get to 
the highway and I just don’t think people are paying attention to the fact that they’re on a heavily 
settled neighborhood street.  
  
Reaching out with the hope that you might be able to assist me or provide direction on how to begin the 
process for getting speed bumps or speed tables and sidewalks installed on this street.  
  
I appreciate your time and consideration and hope to hear from you soon. If you would like to speak 
directly, please feel free to contact me via email or by phone. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Nate Veilleux 
603-703-1921 
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